
Legana Ambulance Station 

Mr FERGUSON question to MINISTER for HEALTH  

The question is relating to a constituent of mine who recently contacted me after the 
celebration of the wonderful opening of the Oatlands Ambulance Station, who asked me 
for an update on how the ambulance station is progressing. As the Minister would know, 
this is a key commitment from the Tasmanian Liberal government and something that I, 
together with my colleagues in Bass have been advocating for strongly for some time. 

The question to the Minister is: Would she please provide an update on the Legana 
Ambulance Station, its location and also an expected timeline for its completion, of 
course, together with an indication of what the projected commencement of the new 
service with our paramedics for Legana.  
 


